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Sent from my iPhone 
 
Hi All! 
We had a wonderful pot luck dinner at Margie’s house.  Niki attended and surprised me with a 
beautiful letter of thanks for being chair for 10 years and the committee honored me with a 
beautiful gift and card.  I am so grateful to have had you all working with me.  A big heartfelt 
thanks!!🤗🤗🤗 
 
Our meeting included Niki telling us about her duties as Mayor and expressed her desire to 
continue to be our liaison and work with us on continuing to address senior issues.  She talked 
about the waterfront and housing issues on the table and how we can be involved by 
coordinating with those committees involved. 
The Comprehensive Plan was mentioned and she expressed a desire to adopt a section for 
seniors. 
All in all I am pleased to report that we have a mayor who is not only passionate about senior 
issues but will be our voice to advocate our proposals and will be so available to us. 
 
As I pass the leadership to Polly and Kate who will be writing future minutes and leading our 
projects I wish you good luck. 
I am sure that our incredible committee will support you and add to the continued success of 
the senior council. 
 
Have a wonderful summer everybody and we will all meet in September I believe the 4th 
Monday  of the month at 5. 
 


